
 

Email: laurenbakergymnastics@gmail.com 
Instagram: @lbgymnastics 

Gymnastics Club

Dear All, 

 I am delighted to announce that I will be running a brand new Gymnastics Club at Walter Infants 
from September. The Club will be available for all children from Reception to Year 2. 

The classes I offer aim to gain confidence in the children along with flexibility, strength, stamina, posture and 
good physical well being. They will consist of games, developing and learning new skills, structured circuits, 
stretching and generally having lots of fun! 

The club will be running on a Thursday morning before school from 7.45-8.30am. Classes will cost £8 per 
child, starting on Thursday 18th September running until Thursday 11th December.

If you feel this is something your child will be interested in, please send an email to 
laurenbakergymnastics@gmail.com as soon as possible. There are limited spaces available and classes 
operate on a first come first served basis. Your child’s place will be secured as soon as full payment for the 
term is paid. Please see the Gymnastics Flyer for more details. I look forward to hearing from you!

Kind Regards,

Lauren
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